
From: betsy meter [mailto:elizabetsymeter@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 05, 2010 2:15 PM 
To: Martin, Al 
Subject: McDonald's at meeting 
 
Hi Al, 
I live near East Madison Shopping Center, where McDonald's would like to relocate.  I 
understand that this project will be discussed at an upcoming UDC meeting.  Is there a date set 
for this yet? Is the public welcome at these meetings or is there a time for public input?  
 I'd like to ask that the effect of traffic be looked at closely.  It has the potential to overflow onto 
residential streets and we'd like to make sure that protections are in place to make sure that 
doesn't happen before the project gets the go-ahead.   
 
Sincerely, 
Betsy Meter Brooks 

 


